
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To help prevent unauthorised vehicle movements on Hillyfields, the  

City of London and Loughton Town Council propose to create a shallow 

ditch and bund feature along the boundary of the site with Pyrles Lane 

and Rectory Lane similar to that shown below.  Full pedestrian access will 

be retained.  Gates are to be installed at the other entrances. 

The construction works are planned for spring 2017.   

If you would like to comment on this proposal 

email contact@loughton-tc.gov.uk or write to 

the Town Council at 1 Buckingham Court, 

Rectory Lane, Loughton, IG10 2QZ by  

30 November 2016.  
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